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Minutes 

SD Veterinary Medical Examining Board 
Friday, January 27, 2023 

Microsoft Teams 
South Dakota Animal Industry Board Conference Room 

Pierre, South Dakota 
 
 

A meeting of the SD Veterinary Medical Examining Board (Board) was called to order at 9:10 AM CST by 
Board President Dr. Alice Harty. 
 
Dr. Harty and Board members Dr. Roland Good, Dr. Joseph Spoo, and Craig Dybedahl joined the meeting 
via Microsoft Teams.  Also attending were Dr. Beth Thompson, State Veterinarian and Executive Director of 
the Board, Legal Counsel Drew Duncan, Terry Johnson, and Cheyenne Olson. 
 
The agenda for the meeting was unanimously approved upon motion by Dr. Spoo and seconded by Craig 
Dybedahl. 
 
Minutes of the August 9, 2022 Board meeting were unanimously approved upon motion by Craig Dybedahl 
and seconded by Dr. Spoo. 
 
The Board did not enter executive session. 
 
Case #0225 The investigative committee did not find probable cause for a violation of the standard of care 
for veterinarians. With this action the case will be closed. 
 
Case #0226 The investigative committee did not find probable cause for a violation of the standard of care 
for veterinarians. With this action the case will be closed. 
 
Case #0227 Currently awaiting a response from those complained against, in accordance with statute. 
 
Other Business: 
 
A legislative update was given on 36-1D-1 Eligibility--Licensure by endorsement. 
 
A legislative update was given on Senate Bill 142 An Act to prohibit certain persons from using the title 
veterinary technician. 
 
An update was given on Dr. Cari Van Zweden’s Settlement Agreement and Final Order from the Iowa 
Veterinary Licensing Board. Dr. Van Zweden remains compliant with the terms of the agreement. 
 
Dr. Spoo moved and Craig Dybedahl seconded a motion to adjourn the meeting. All voted in favor. Meeting 
was adjourned at 10:50 AM CST.  
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